

Hello KCA members

Notice is hereby given that the Kinloch Community Association AGM will be held on Sunday, 2nd November 2025, at 10:30 a.m.

This meeting will be held at the Kinloch Community Hall.

This email requests nominations for the Association's Executive Committee for 2025/2026.

Notice is given that we are calling for nominations from financial members to serve on the KCA Executive Committee for the 2025/26 year.

Under our constitution, we have moved to elect positions for a three-year term.

In 2025/2026, the following will be up for election:

Three committee member vacancies

Vicki MacMillan was co-opted as a committee member during the year due to a vacancy on the committee and is required to stand for re-election this year. There are 2 more positions to fill.

Murray Quelch is standing down from the KCA committee.

A nomination form is attached. Please make yourself aware of Rule 25 of the new constitution, which provides for the qualifications for officers, before certifying that you are not disgualified from holding office.

Please note that nominations close and all nomination forms must be returned to the Returning Officer at kinlochcommunity@gmail.com by noon on Thursday, 25th September 2025.

If a vote is necessary, voting papers will be sent to financial members by 1st October 2025.

Kind regards

Benedict Ryan KCA Secretary/Returning Officer